
 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome to Glebe Primary! 

 

I am writing to introduce myself as the designated Pastoral Support Worker whose role is to offer 

support for children and families from the Military.  

 

At Glebe Primary School we understand that in many ways Service life is unique and the experiences 

that Service families face will be quite different from those of their civilian counterparts.  

 

We appreciate Service life presents both benefits and challenges. Our aim is to support your child 

here at Glebe Primary School during periods of family deployment, through any stages of transition 

and to ensure that all children feel safe, protected and well cared for. 

 

 Understanding is the first step for us being able to provide your child with effective support and the 

involvement of you as parent is key. To that end please speak to the school office or a member of our 

Early Years team to arrange a convenient time to discuss your child’s transition. I look forward to 

speaking to you soon to help settle your child quickly and happily into our school life. 

 

 Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clare Sheldon  

Pastoral Support 
 

 

http://www.glebe.hillingdon.sch.uk/
mailto:office@glebeprimary.org

